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RALLY FOR RESPECT WALK SCHEDULED FOR THURSDAY 
 
On Thursday, May 21 the Marquette Senior High School will be hosting a Rally for Respect Walk.   
 
The walk will begin at 3 p.m. and continue through approximately 4 p.m. The walk will begin at 
Marquette Senior High School, continue east on the sidewalk along College Avenue, then proceed 
south on the sidewalk on Third Street to the Marquette Commons. 
 
The walk will occur on City sidewalks and no City streets will be closed for this event, however 
motorists traveling in these areas are asked to be aware of walkers crossing streets. 
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